
 
 

Circular No. P- 50/24           Date:  11.12.2024 

 

DAV PUBLIC SCHOOL 
                                                  BRS NAGAR, LUDHIANA 

 

 

Dear Parents 

Namaskar! 

 

Subject: Automated Permanent Academic Account Registry (APAAR) 

 

I wish to bring in your knowledge that the Ministry of Education, Government of India               

has taken an initiative to create APAAR IDs of all the students in the country under                      

One Nation, One Student ID Program. APAAR empowers students to accumulate and              

store their academic accomplishments, facilitating seamless transitions between               

institutions for the pursuit of further education. This Id will be useful for creating database, 

managing scholarships and maintenance of academic records for various purposes.  

 

As per the latest guidelines issued by the Education Department, Government of Punjab,              

it is required to generate APAAR IDs for all the students and create their DIGILOCKER 

accounts. To facilitate this process, we need written consent of the parents alongwith                    

the Aadhar Card of the parent and the student. 

 

Please find the link of the consent form, the hardcopy of which must be duly filled, signed, 

and returned to the school by 13.12.2024 positively.  

http://davbrsnagar.org/File/279/R9H_Consent%20Form.pdf  

 

Treat it as most urgent. 
 

 

Thank you for your cooperation. 

Educationally Yours 

 

 

(J.K. Sidhu) 

Principal 
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